
1000 WATTS 1460 K. C. 

WELZ 
BOX 215 

BELZONI, MISSISSIPPI 

May 30, 1959 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of May 25th, regarding your 
reception of equipment tests from W E L Z. This let- 
ter verifies your reception, and your report was found 
correct. 

We hope that you will tune us in again on our future 
early -morning test transmissions. We wuould appreciate 
hearing from you again. 

HB/dm 

Howard L. Brooks 
General Manager 
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